Youth Library Board Appointments

Council Meeting January 5, 2015



Background

- The Shoreline Library Board provides input to the King County Library System since 1995
- Ordinance 579 added two youth members to the Board in June 2010
- Current youth position vacant since September, 2014
- Application has been received and reviewed by staff



About the candidate

 Ella McGuigan is a sophomore at Shorecrest High School and lives in the North City neighborhood. She has worked for three years as a Counselor in Training (C.I.T) in our Camp Shoreline program.



Staff Recommendation

Staff recommends that the Council waive Council rules 2.4, A through E, requiring a Council subcommittee to interview potential board candidates and appoint Ella McGuigan to the Shoreline Library Board youth position effective January 5, 2015 through June 30, 2015.

